
Ebinport Elementary
Letter to the Parents

Did you know, Ebinport SIC lobbied to move the crosswalk from
the middle of India Hook Road to the intersection of India Hook
and Ebinport? In addition, your SIC played an integral role in
expanding the school zone to include this new crosswalk. 

Safety First!  

Ebinport fostered numerous partnerships this year. This includes
being a partner school with Winthrop University. SIC also
partnered with Williams & Fudge to provide virtual mentors to our
students. Finally, SIC and Ebinort's PTO partnered on numerous
initiatives in keeping with #OneTeamOneMissionOneRockHill.

Partnerships 

Ebinport continued to commit to the 5-2-1-0 health and
wellness initiative. We dedicated funds and resources to making
sure every child has access to water all day long and continue to
make sure children experience health and wellness in new and
exciting ways. 

Health and Wellness

Ebinport SIC planned for and began the execution of
developing a sensory garden, with the help of Exceptional
Student Services and Master Gardeners of York County. 

Sensory Garden 

Ebinport, in partnership with our School Improvement
Council, recognizes the challenges this year has
presented. We remain committed to meeting the
needs of our school, the families we serve, and the
community of Rock Hill. 

Members of Ebinport SIC, in partnership with the Carolina's
Center for Family Engagement, planned for and developed a
monthly newsletter for families to include information on parent
engagement, tips and strategies for navigating education in a
pandemic, and even hosted book studies throughout the year. 

Family Newsletter

#EBINPORTLIFTSME


